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Factfinding Report and Recommendations Received

The three-member factfinding panel has reviewed the Postal Service’s EAS
pay decision and arguments concerning whether the pay package complies with the
statutory requirements. The panel has provided its Factfinding Report and
Recommendations to the Postal Service and NAPS. NAPS is currently reviewing
the report and recommendations and will discuss the panel’s findings with its
Executive Board.

Per Title 39, the Postal Service now has 15-days to submit a final EAS field
pay decision to NAPS based on the panel’s report.
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